
  

Join us for our next meeting:  

August 14, 2021 
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5502 Skidaway Road 
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Find it here: 

President’s Column 

Cindy Ochoa 

president@savannahquiltguild.com 

 Wear your name tag 

 Wear your Mask 

 Your Show and Share 

Remember to bring to our meeting: 

 
As we begin August the summer is almost over 
and where did it go.  I hope you all have had 
some time to find fun in the sun and perhaps visit 
with family and friends.  For the month of August 
we are leaving the world of high tech behind and 
going for paper.  Paper piecing that is!  Renee 
and I have a program and workshop planned all 
around paper.  This month's block of our Vintage 
Housewife Block of the Month is the Cleaning 
Block. If you are participating in the block of the 
month, please bring your television block for 
show and tell.  One more month to go on your 
President's Challenge.  No pressure. 
 

Cindy 
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Needling News 
 Birthdays this month:  Lanette Edens - 3rd, Ruth Rodriguez - 3rd, Carole Carr - 

4th, Georgia Ricci - 4th, Paula LaCoe - 7th, Ronnie Stimson - 18th, Jenny Mul-
lins - 19th, Lynne Schweiter - 24th. 

  Happy Birthday to you, dear ladies!  

 

  Long-arm service: Velinda Burnsed  912-210-2422 
    Velinda1660@gmail.com.com 
    10 Browning Dr, Pooler, GA 31322    

 

Programs and upcoming events 
Kim Hayes, Vice President, programs@savannahquiltguild.com 

Hi Everyone!  
 

I hope that everyone enjoyed the luncheon last month! The food was fantastic. I 
had to try each cookie plus the cupcake at the dessert table. Thanks for baking 
those Ruth and Carol!  
  
 August's program will be by Cindy and Renee will be giving a presentation 
on the basics of paper piecing. In addition some members will be bringing in their 
paper pieced projects to show us.  
 
 September’s program will be Julie Dobson with a trunk show. She'll be 
presenting some of her quilts, patterns and projects. Julie will also have patterns 
and fabric half packs for purchase.  
 
 October’s program will be Lanette Edens show us lots of tricks and tips for 
making all our sewing projects more professional.  
 
 

Kim ....and remember it's not a mistake, it's a design element.  

 

mailto:Velinda1660@gmail.com.com
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August - Apple and Pear Paper Piecing Project with Renee and Cindy 
Renee Christensen and Cindy Ochoa will instruct us in a delightful paper pieced 
project.   Use some of your stash to make this small project in whatever color 
scheme you desire.   This can be finished as a wall hanging, table topper, or as the 
center for a larger quilt. At this time it is full but contact me if you want to be add-
ed to a wait list.  The fee is $20.00. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September-  Scrappy Spider and Pumpkin Placemats with Julie Dobson.  
Julie Dobson has two adorable patterns for placemats for us to make just in time 
for Halloween.   Pull orange scraps for the pumpkin or black scraps and an assort-
ment of ribbons for the spider. This workshop is filling up fast, so contact me soon 
if you would like to attend. The fee is $20.00. 
 
 
 
 
At our August 14th guild meeting, we'll reveal the topics for our October and No-
vember workshops.  Always remember that if you have a project that could make 
a good workshop or you see a project one of our members has created that you'd 
like to learn, pass it along to me.  It's never too early to start planning for next 
year's schedule!  

I'll see you in August!  
Jan Smart  

 
Additional note:  Signing up for a workshop commits you to paying for your spot.  The money 
goes to help fund the instructors, programs and expenses of our guild.   It is not refundable, but 
it does go to a good cause.  Payment must be made when signing up to reserve your 
spot.  There is no sign-up charge for a Sew-on or a Charity Sew. 
Be aware that once you have signed up for a workshop, you will receive an email from me as a 
reminder.   It will also detail all the items you need to bring to the workshop. When signing up, 
please include your email address to allow me to more easily contact you.   Thank you.  

After Meeting Workshops and Sew-Ons  

Jan Smart, workshops@savannahquiltguild.com  
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Things to do this month… 

 Come join the fun at the “Friday Sew Bee”.  Four hours of sewing fun with a 
lovely group of ladies that love to quilt.  The Sew Bee meets from 10 am to 2 
pm at Talahi Island Community Center.  Email Renee to reserve your spot 
at rippinrenee@gmail.com. 

 
 Zoom “bees” are continuing every Monday at 11 am. For more information 

please contact Mary Bass at 912-604-7781. 

 

 Sewcial:  Dinner at “Panera Bread” on 8108 Abercorn at 6pm. Be looking for Evite 

from Ruth Rodriguez. 
 

“The Original Pancake House”  

13 Members and 1 Guest  

Ruth & my sister Mary DeAngulo 

  Great Time!! 

 

SQG Website News 

The President’s Challenge has been revealed! Cindy’s PowerPoint with all of the 

details can be found on the SQG Programs page. 

The July Show and Tell pictures are on the Picture Gallery page. Thank you to Mar-

jorie Moran for taking such great shots! 

Check out upcoming workshops on the “Featured Events and Workshops” page 

on the website. They have been updated through the end of the year.  Please let 

our Workshop Chair, Jan Smart, know if you want to be added to a workshop list.   

Don’t forget to check out the Quilter’s Marketplace for new postings!   

Theresa Sapp, Webmaster in training 

 www.savannahquiltguild.com 

 
SQGnews@gmail.com  

mailto:rippinrenee@gmail.com
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com
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Upcoming Classes - Nationally known teachers 

classes@savannahquiltguild.com     TBD 

President’s Challenge 
 

Don't forget to devote some of your summer quilting time to our 
President's Challenge, My Home Town.  To recap, you can use any 
technique you like (pieced, collage, applique,  paper pieced, 
etc).  The size of your piece should be no bigger than 36" x 
36".  You can view the slides from the June meeting on the guild 
webpage, if you need a little inspiration.  Be creative and have fun 
with this project.  I can't wait to see your projects at the Septem-
ber reveal.  
 

Cindy 
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Charity: Nursing Covers & Pillowcases 

Jan Howard, sunfish2@att.net  

 

Nursing Cover News: 17 nursing covers were delivered in July. I have rewritten 
the instructions for making nursing covers. No more zig zagging! Hopefully the 
new instructions will help.  
 I do have a request. If you do use your own fabric, please make sure that it 
is color fast fabric (will not "bleed") in warm water. I will be glad to prewash and 
make kits from your fabric if that would help. Thanks again for fabric donations 
and making covers!   

Jan 
 

Did you hear about our new Charity donation initiative?   
 
Here is the scoop…. 
We will be keeping track of all pillowcases and/or nursing covers that you bring 
in starting in July and ending with our December meeting. A prize will be given 
to the person with the highest number of items donated. Let’s all pitch in to 
show some love to the patients at The Memorial Children’s Hospital and the 
moms in the Pediatric Intensive Care Unit! Thank you so much!! 

Charity   - Brighten the world of a sick child 

Paula LaCoe & Cindy Cybul , placoe@juno.com or ccybul1986@msn.com 

We are collecting pillowcases for the Pediatric ICU at Memorial Medical Center. 
For information contact Paula LaCoe or Cindy Cybul. 

Memorial NICU has let us know they are always in need of pree-
mie hats/caps, especially colors for boys. Any knitters/crochet's 
might want to take note of this.  

Nursing covers are always welcomed.  We are the only group 
that supplies them to Memorial.  Instructions are included in the 
kits, along with boning and D-rings.  
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Meeting Minutes  
Joanne Simpson, secretary@savannahquiltguild.com 

Click here to view Minutes for July meeting.  

Treasurer’s Report  
Theresa Sapp, treasurer@savannahquiltguild.com   

Full Treasurer’s Report:  Click here to view  

 

Guild Operating Fund 
            Beginning Balance                                            5,810.17 
            Dues                                                                          90.00 
            Memorial gift for Wanda Lucas                       50.00 
            July luncheon                                                         532.91 
  
Ending Balance – July 21, 2021                                    5,317.26            

 
 
 

Special Events Committee -  Volunteers needed to schedule 
and coordinate all day workshops 

https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/July-2021-regular-minutes.pdf
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/07/SQG-August-2021-Treasurers-Report-copy-1-1.pdf
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The deadline for the Newsletter is the 21st of the month. Please email your info to: 

newsletter@savannahquiltguild.com  

To contact Officers and Committee Chairs 

Click here  
Contact Us  

Officers and Committee Chairs - January through December 2021 

President - Cindy Ochoa Sewcial - Ruth Rodriguez 

Vice President - Kim Hayes Retreat - Kim Hayes & Lanette Edens 

Secretary - Joanne Simpson Newsletter - Carol Lannom 

Treasurer - Theresa Sapp Website - Renee Christensen 

Membership/Sunshine - Theresa Sapp Friday Bee - Cindy Ochoa 

Classes -  Charity - Nursing Covers - Jan Howard  

After Meeting Workshops - Jan Smart Charity - Pillowcases - Paula LaCoe  &  

Cindy Cybul 
 

 
 

Savannah Quilt Guild Annual Retreat  

2022 Retreat 

March 3 - 6 
 

Our 2022 retreat will be at St. Christopher Retreat.   
 

Registration is closed now due to the large number of  

people on waiting list. 
 
 

Click here  Registration Form 

http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
http://www.savannahquiltguild.com/index.php/contact-us
https://savannahquiltguild.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Retreat-2022-Registration-Form.pdf

